
Subject: FW: MHR vs the mentally ill
Date: Thu, 10 Mar 2005 08:40:43 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>,

"Mark Bostwick" <Mark_Bostwick@dnv.org>, "Robyn Newton" <Robyn_Newton@dnv.org>,
"James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>

Forwarded for your information - courtesy, Ernie Crist  

________________________________

From: Elizabeth James [ mailto:cagebc@yahoo.com ] 
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2005 8:09 AM
To: Ernie Crist
Subject: MHR vs the mentally ill

10 March 2005
 
Dear Clr. Crist:
 
Unfortunately, as with some of my own lengthy emails, the points to be
made in the recent email exchange on the MHR "care" of the mentally ill,
were obscured by the messages themselves.
 
The stark nature of the issue can be conveyed in one sentence: "The
Ministry of Human Resources, as administered by the BC Liberal
government, appears to believe that sleeping on the streets - and the
punishments therefor - will effectively cure mental illness."
 
A consequence of this policy is that the Campbell Liberals are correct.
A patient who has died, by definition, no longer has a mental
illness.......nor can they vote against them.
 
Liz James
[604] 988-2066
 
PS: You may forward if and as you wish
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